
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

Wednesday 7th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are very lucky to have been chosen as a champion school for our phonics scheme, 

Animaphonics. As a result of this the company have asked us if they can create a case study of 

how we use the phonic scheme and our thoughts. A representative from Animaphonics is coming to 

school on Tuesday 13th June to take photographs for them to use on their website. An example of a 

case study can be found here: https://www.animaphonics.com/upton-heath.html  

 

Please could you complete the form below and return it to your class teacher (NOT the office) 

by Monday 12th June. There is also a space on the return slip for you to make any comments you 

have about Animaphonics and the impact on your child.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs Totman 

 

English subject lead 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Animaphonics visit 13th June 2023 

 

I agree/do not agree to my child being in the photographs to appear on the Animaphonics website. 

(Please delete as appropriate) 

 

Name of child ______________________________________ Class ______________________ 

 

Signed ______________________________________ Print name _________________________ 

 

Please write any comments about phonics and your child’s learning below: 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 

C.E. Primary School                          
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